April 14, 2014

Melanie Bachman

Acting Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re: DOCKET NO. 439 — Message Center Management Certificate of Environmental
Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance and operation of a
telecommunications facility located at Bates Woods Park, New London, Connecticut.

Dear Acting Executive Director Bachman,
Pursuant to Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies Section 16-50j-77(b)(1), we are
submitting this letter as notification that clearing, access work, construction of the tower and

associated equipment is anticipated to commence within the next two weeks.

Very truly yours,

J%m@tg
Virginia King
Project Manager

cc: Daniel Laub, Esq., Cuddy & Feder
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